
June 2021
Downtown Flagler Street 

Beautification Project
Recap of work during the month of June 2021.



Milestones achieved in June 2021

• Installation of sprinkler system to mitigate dust complaints.

• Existing tripping hazards along the sidewalk on Sections A & B were 
corrected by Lanzo team.

• In a proactive measure the Lanzo team conducted soft digs to address 
any potential conflicts regarding drainage installation.

• Arrival of drainage structures and pipes.

• Roadway excavations and hauling off debris in Section B in 
preparation for new roadway design.

• Installation of signs promoting business open for service. 



Milestones achieved in June 2021 continuation

• Abandonment of existing drainage in Section A and replacement of 
new drainage.

• Back filling of structures and drainage. 

• Excavations and soft digs for proposed trench drain for Sections A & 
B.

• Alert notifications were sent out to our downtowners for:

✓Crosswalk closure to allow Teco Gas to complete their gas main 
installation.

✓Sidewalk closure at the SW Corner of Flagler & Biscayne Blvd for 
drainage installation.

✓Alert on FPL power failure- not related to our construction.



Sprinkler system install to reduce dust impact.



Excavation for new roadway design, section B.



Soft dig/Excavation for proposed trench drain, 
Section B.



Arrival of drainage structures, Section A.



Installation of drainage, Section A.



Arrival of 2nd Drainage structure, Section A.



Pipe installation.



Manhole Installation.



Grouting of existing pipe to be abandoned.



Backfilling of drainage pipe and structure 
using flowable fill.



TECO Gas subcontractor Mears backfilling 4” 
gas main with flowable fill.



Resolving a hazardous sidewalk complaint.



Lanzo Team response to hazardous sidewalk 
complaint.



Installation of project information signage by 
Lanzo Team.



DDA installs Open for Business signage.



DDA and Lanzo Team working together.


